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The administration wants to take us back five decades
 in our water cleanup efforts.

Unless we stop them, water protections will 
be rolled back for wetlands and small streams. 

That means mining, manufacturing and
 industrial farm waste could affect the water 

we all depend on for drinking, fishing, 
swimming, and kayaking.  

We can't allow this to happen. 
We need more, not less protections 

for clean water.

Visit www.NPCA.org/cleanwater 
to speak up for National Parks 

and clean water!

 

Your parks. Your Turn.  


